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2021 InCommand Themes 

January/February/March: What You Can Expect from the Ohio Fire Chiefs’ Association Looking Forward 

April/May/June: A New Decade of Dedication and Opportunity  

July/August/September: Defining Our Role in Preparation, Response, and Mitigation  

October/November/December: Responding to the Fire Prevention Alarm in Our Communities  

 

Publications Committee Report to the OFCA Board of Directors  

The Publications Committee continues to strive to provide our membership with timely information regarding 

issues facing today’s fire service, as is evidenced within our produced issues of InCommand. 

We encourage anyone who is interested to join the Publications Committee. We meet regularly throughout the 

year to exchange ideas, establish themes, make assignments, discuss articles, etc. Our meetings are held in 

advance of editorial deadlines to allow committee members enough time to brainstorm ideas and engage in 

lively discussion. We meet via Zoom, and then try to have one in-person meeting. If you are interested in the 

Publications Committee, you do not have to write an article, we would be happy with your expertise on the 

subject matter and connections to those who could write articles for the magazine.  

If you would like to join the Publications Committee, or if you have a particular topic/issue that you would like 

us to address, please contact the Publications Committee Chair, Captain Chris Menapace at 

ChristopherMenapace@coshoctoncounty.net or Anne Beauch at abeauch@ohiofirechiefs.org.  

Lastly, we would like to thank our committee members for their hard work and dedication to the committee 

and InCommand magazine. Their efforts in tackling the latest thinking and current issues in the fire service 

make InCommand one of the country’s best fire organization membership publications.  
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